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To 

All the State Secretaries, 

State Association of 

The Bharat Scouts and Guides, 

INDIAN UNION 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Greetings from the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National Headquarters! 
 

As all of you are aware that the Bharat Scouts and Guides will be celebrating its 

75th years of existence as a ‘Diamond Jubilee’ in November, 2025. The launching 

of 75th Anniversary of BSG is earmarked on 07th November 2024.  This significant 

milestone calls for a grand celebration that reflects our organization’s rich history, 

achievements, and the invaluable contributions of Veteran leaders, Trainers, and 

the bonafide members. 

 

The National Headquarters appeal all the State Associations to plan and check out 

the innovative programmes and activities to commemorate the 75th Anniversary of 

BSG which was discussed in the recent National Programme Committee and 

National Training Committee Meeting held at the National Headquarters, New Delhi 

from 11th to 13th February 2024. 

 

As we embark on this journey of commemorating 75 years of excellence, we invite 

all members, leaders, volunteers, and stakeholders of the organisation to share 

their valuable suggestions and ideas on how to make this celebration truly 

memorable. 

 

The National Headquarters invite the viable suggestions in the given areas to be 

included for making the remarkable journey to create another milestone in the 

history of the organisation: 
 

1. Event Ideas: Suggestions for commemorative events, ceremonies, 

workshops or seminars, exhibitions etc. 
 

2. Outreach Strategies: Ideas for engaging the community, promoting 

scouting/guiding values and reaching out to new members. 
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3. Legacy Projects: Proposals for initiatives that leave a lasting impact on the

organization or the community.

4. Fundraising Initiatives: Innovative approaches for fundraising to support

the anniversary celebrations and future endeavours like activities and

sponsors or donors.

5. Collaborations: Opportunities for collaborations with other organizations,

Media Partners or stakeholders to enhance the anniversary celebrations.

All the State Associations are requested to submit their valuable suggestions by 

30th April 2024 to Mr. Bablu Goswami, Nodal Officer of 75 Years Celebration at 

email 75years@bsgindia.org  Your input is invaluable in shaping this historic 

milestone for the Bharat Scouts and Guides. Let us come together as a united 

scouting/guiding family to make the 75th Anniversary celebration a memorable and 

meaningful event that honours our past, celebrates our present and inspires our 

future. 

Your cooperation and support in this endeavour is highly solicited. 

Thanking You, 

Yours in Scouting/Guiding, 

(Dr. Raj Kumar Kaushik) 

Director 
Copy to:- 

1. All the NHQ Office Bearers of the Bharat Scouts and Guides, National

Headquarters.

2. Chairman/Secretary, Railway Scout and Guide Board, Rail Bhawan, New Delhi.

3. The Commissioner, Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan, 18 Institutional Area, Shahid

Jeet Singh Marg, New Delhi - 110016.

4. The Commissioner, Navadaya Vidyalaya Samiti, Institutional Area, B-15, Sector -

62, Noida, Uttar Pradesh – 201309.

5. The Director, DAV

6. All the District Secretaries, District Association of Dammam, Riyadh, Muscat,

Qatar and Jamiat Youth Club.
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